
April  2012        
   

Dear Mystery Dinner Supporter, 

 

The MYSTERY DINNER THEATER lives on as a 

fundraiser with a twist. You stay home, make a contribution and make 

a difference.  By not holding the event, 100% of your donation is tax 

deductible and goes directly to assisting the students.  

Everyone wins.  

 

As a past supporter of this popular community event, we at 

Naugatuck Valley Community College realize that your commitment 

to an educated and skilled workforce remains strong.  We are 

grateful for your continued support of our long-standing event 

that funds scholarships and tutoring so that our students may remain 

in college and achieve their academic goals.  

  

We are inviting you NOT to attend our  

MYSTERY DINNER THEATER, but to reply in support 

of scholarships and tutoring by Saturday, May 5th 2012. 

 

Instead, order dinner in, enjoy a relaxing evening at home, 

no dressing up, 

no rushing out the door, 

no fighting with your spouse, 

no speeches, 

no silent auction announcements. 

 

 

In addition, you will have the satisfaction of knowing that you have 

made a real difference in training our future workforce. 

 

 This year we will instead focus our energies on continuing to build 

our partnerships and look forward to bringing our dinner theater 

back next year with a surprising new twist. 

 

Please select from the “menu” on the back page to continue your 

support of scholarships and tutoring for our students. 

 

We look forward to your response!! 

You may register your support on-line through your PayPal account 

by sending your contribution to nvccfoundation@nvcc.commnet.edu 

  
Or make checks payable to: 

NVCC Foundation 

750 Chase Parkway – K720 

Waterbury, CT 06708 

 

Thank you for your past support and present consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dan Sherr                                       Sydney Voghel-Ochs 
Foundation Board President            Director of Community Engagement 

Honorary Co-Chairs 
Kathy Luria 

Mary Rosengrant-Chiappalone 

mailto:nvccfoundation@nvcc.commnet.edu


StayHome! Send Money! 
You may choose from the following levels of support: 

                     Living Room Orchestra……………………$150 

                     Loge Box, left or right………………………$100 

                     Mezzanine……………………………………………$ 75 

                     Balcony……….………………………………………$ 50 

                    Standing Room Only…………………………$ 25 

 

On-Line Ad Book Featuring the 2012  

Stay-Home Mystery Dinner Theater 

                      Full Page Ad……………………………………… $350 

                      Half Page Ad ……………………………………..$250 

                      Quarter page Ad………………………………  $150 

 

Stay -Home Mystery Dinner Sponsors 

Dinners delivered by past cast members. 

   $2,500 Take out dinner for 6 delivered to your home on the 

evening of your choice – for real! 

   $1,500 Take out dinner for 4 delivered to your home on the 

evening of your choice – for real!  

    $1,000 Take out dinner for 2 delivered to your home on the 

evening of your choice –for real! 

You may register your support on- line through your PayPal account 

by sending your contribution to nvccfoundation@nvcc.commnet.edu     
Or make checks payable to:: 

NVCC Foundation 

750 Chase Parkway – K720 

Waterbury, CT 06708                                  

Questions?  Call Sydney Voghel-Ochs 203-575-8297 

 

 
 

The Annual Mystery Dinner Theater  

has changed. 
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